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Chairman’s Corner 

My friends, winter has finally arrived and we are experiencing 

cold, snow and slick roads! So, please be sure your vehicles and 

homes are prepared for this kind of weather. We do not want 

anyone freezing or crashing – so be careful and drive slow! Also, it 

helps the plows greatly if you keep all parked vehicles off the 

streets when it does snow. It makes it a lot easier to clear the 

stuff!! Also, I must apologize as I said last month we were starting 

a new century when we are really starting a new decade! Either 

way we are starting a new era of time, so make the most of it, be 

kind to a neighbor and help them out if needed, check on each 

other and don’t forget February brings Valentine’s Day! Do some-

thing nice for your partner or friend! A visitor told me the other 

day that he was very impressed with Sterling as he entered our 

fair village. That is a great complement! Be proud!  

               Keep Smiling,    John Keizer, Chairman 
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The annual SCA Wine & Ale Festival will take 

place on Saturday, February 15th,2020             

A variety of drinks will be available for 

tastings.  Shop the Silent Auction.                  

In addition, the Sterling  Ladies Auxiliary will 

be hosting a Nacho Bar, with special meal 

prices.           Ages 21 and Over Event 

    5:00 p.m.—11:00 p.m. at the Sterling Fire Hall 

             Proceeds will go to the new                    

8888    Sterling Community Building 



      What do I do with that Old Couch?  (or other furniture items) 

                                What NOT to do with the couch?  

                 (please Do Not Drop it off at the city yard waste site) 

 

What You Can Do with it:  If you are a Village Garbage Pickup Customer, you can 

contact the Village Clerk @ the Village Office and arrange to have the furniture item 

picked up for a $10.00 yard fee. 

 

  Immanuel Lutheran Church Soup Luncheon  

             Hwy 41, 2 miles west of Sterling, NE 

              Sunday, February 23rd, 2020 

        Various soups, Sandwiches & Desserts 

                        Freewill Offering 

            11:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m or until gone 

 

Small Town Life:    The sky in small towns is always the prettiest…... 

           NOTICE OF VACANCY:  Vacancy on the Planning Commission of the Village of Sterling, NE  

The Village is still taking letters of interest for the Planning  Commission Position.  Any person selected to fill the unexpired term 

will serve until December 2020 and then be up for reappointment.  Any person interested in such vacancy must be a qualified 

registered voter residing in Sterling, NE                  Contact Sam Gordan at the Village Office for more information. 


